
• all emails, correspondence, text messages, invoices and purchase orders (for removal) , 
arborists reports and other reports (the dangerous situation the  trees were causing or 
regarding view blockages) on the two trees that were cut down at 1235 Oxford Street on 
June 13th, 2019  

• a copy of a City variance, permission letter or other to allow the owner to landscape, 
plant and grow shrubs and flowers as well erect sidewalks and pathways on the City 
Owned land surrounding these trees from the corner of the North intersection to the City 
barrier South of the trees. 

 


